
Protect this watershed!
This launch is a proud supporter of the Upper Saranac 
Watershed AIS Prevention Partnership Program.

Prevent the spread of Aquatic Invasive Species!
Invasive plants and animals can negatively impact
boating, fishing, swimming, and the environment.
Aquatic invasive species (AIS) can be spread through
the transport of watercraft.
No person shall launch watercraft unless it can be
demonstrated that precautions were made to prevent
the spread of invasive species.
Watercraft coming from other waterbodies must be
assessed by an Adirondack Watershed Steward
Inspector to determine compliance with the "Clean,
Drained, and Dry (or decontaminated)" standard prior
to launching. More: www.adkcleanboats.com


